
Good evening, Lake Forest High School. Happy New Year! Please continue for our weekly
updates.

All students return from winter break on Tuesday, January 2. Only three weeks are remaining in
this semester. Friday, January 19th is the last day of the semester. Contact teachers directly
with any questions.

The 2024 yearbook is still on sale. The cost is $55 with the option of a personalized nameplate
for an additional $5. Yearbook sales along with senior ads and business ads are online at
https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/. Please use the school code, 4784. The attached flyer
includes detailed ordering information. Yearbook flyer 2024

Anyone attending athletic events may refer to Spartan Sports for specific dates of games and
matches. The pre-purchasing of tickets electronically via Ticket Spicket is highly encouraged.
No large bags will be permitted into the gymnasium and spectators will not be able to enter any
game after halftime.

Calendar of Events

● 1/10 LFHS PSCC via Zoom, 5 PM information

● 1/15 No School in Observance of Martin Luther King Jr. Day

● 1/19 End of Marking Period 2, Semester 1

● 1/22 No School- Teacher Inservice Day

● 1/23 Second Semester begins

● 1/25 Report Cards available in HAC

That is all we have for you this evening. Have a great night!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XRxULWfEDSuSTYPcmglukiQ1PvAc233n/view?usp=sharing
https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/
https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/
https://www.spartans-sports.com/calendar
https://events.ticketspicket.com/agency/3f950f40-80c1-4fa7-a240-48a6c6b7e2eb

